
 

4 March 2022 

Far North District Council  

Sarah Trinder 

Policy Planner 

Sent via email - Sarah.trinder@fndc.govt.nz   

  

ROLL OVER YOUR EXISTING DESIGNATIONS FAR NORTH DISTRICT COUNCIL  

Dear Sarah,  

Thank you for your letter dated 11 January 2022.  

We confirm that Kordia Limited (previously known as Broadcast Communications Limited) will 

roll over all existing designations in the Far North District. The following modifications are 

requested.  

Hikurangi / BC228 

Update the name of the entity that owns the site to Kordia Limited and remove any 

reference of ownership by TVNZ Limited as this is now historic.  

Flagstaff Road, Russell / BC230 

Update the name of the entity that owns the site to Kordia Limited and remove any 

reference of ownership by TVNZ Limited as this is now historic.  

Increase the designated area to include an additional 100m radius from the centre of 

facility as per the indicative plan below. The purpose of the increase is to ensure we 

can manage trees or other obstructions that may impact the site.  
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Regards, 

Tom Grace 

 
National Property Manager  

Kordia Limited 

tom.grace@kordia.co.nz 

021 622 169  


